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Testing on animals is not only horrible it is unnecessary. People react differently to 

different things... we are not identical, and it makes no sense to test products, 

especially cosmetics, on animals who are nothing like us genetically. Most of these 

animals are bred in inhumane conditions and have very short , painful lives, usually 

ending in death when their use as a testing subject is over. It's a horrible cycle, 

promoting horrible industries, and it needs to end. I fully support this bill and hope it 

passes. It's the least we can do. 


